
Old Fidelian News 
 
Congratulations to Izzy Bevans who has been 
awarded both a Music Scholarship and Drama 
scholarship for the 6th Form at The Perse.  
 
Mr Gorick (Director of Music) commented “Izzy 
always displayed excellent potential as a tuba player 
and both Miss Kennerley and I have fond memories 
of playing with Izzy in the Senior Brass Ensemble in 
South Africa in 2017.  Izzy is one of the most 
determined young musicians I have encountered.  
She was unlucky not to have been awarded a 
scholarship for Year 9, but her self-discipline and 
passion have been rewarded with this outstanding 
achievement.  It is most rewarding to know that her 
musicianship, kindled at St Faith’s, looks to continue 
to flourish long into the future.  Congratulations Izzy, 
please visit to perform and inspire our young 
musicians as soon as you are able.” 
 
Ms Allen (Head of Drama) wrote "Izzy is indeed a 
very creative and talented student.  Not only a star Speech and Drama pupil with Miss 
Tucker but a shining light in every production.  Her last role at St Faith's being Puck in 'A 
Midsummer Night's Dream' in Year 8, displaying a delightfully impish sense of fun and 
mischief.  A Drama and Music Scholarship well deserved." 
 

 


